The Yuma Police Department is currently investigating the alleged abduction and sexual assault of an Arizona Western College female student.  

The alleged abduction took place from the AWC campus sometime on Thursday, May 8, 2008.  The incident was then reported to the Yuma Police Department, by the victim, sometime afterwards.   Furthermore, initial investigation has revealed the suspect involved was known to the victim. 
The investigation is now focused on locating the suspect and seeking prosecution. 
